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Lara Weisiger

From: Rasheed El Shabazz <rasheed@berkeley.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 10:14 AM
To: Lara Weisiger; Michael Roush
Cc: Bryan Schwartz
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 6/24 Meeting

Peace Lara & Michael,, 
 
Hope you are well.  
 
As a member of the OGC, especially after my own experience, I want members of the public to understand 
what the CPRA is, what type of records they can request, how to make requests, agency exemptions and 
response requirements, and remedies for members of the public.  
 
Initially, I imagined it as a presentation at City Hall, perhaps in collaboration with LWV or First Amendment 
Coalition. Now, it would be something virtual, like a Zoom presentation in August/September 
 
I have an outline of the topics/slides and I'm developing a list of links/resources for people to research on their 
own (i.e. League of Cities, DMLP, and SPLC letter generator).  
 
I would like to facilitate this either (a) on behalf of OGC, (b) as a member of OGC, and/or (c) co-facilitate it 
with City staff.  
 
I don't know what additional information I need to share with Commissioners in advance, but wanted to 
rearticulate the purpose, share a bit about what form it could take, in order to move toward the desired outcome 
at the next meeting. 
 
Rasheed 
 
 
On Mon, Jun 15, 2020 at 3:51 PM Lara Weisiger <lweisiger@alamedaca.gov> wrote: 

Hi Everyone, 

Just a friendly reminder there is an Open Government Commission meeting next Wednesday, June 24 at 7:00 
p.m.  The Zoom link will be sent out the day of the meeting around 3pm.  The link email comes from City of 
Alameda Zoom 1.   If anyone is interested in doing a practice Zoom earlier that day, please let me know.   

Thanks, 

Lara 

 
 
--  
Rasheed El Shabazz 
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